
Transit Safety Snapshot 

For the period of Jan. 2 – Jan. 8, 2023 
 
 

Transit Safety Snapshot | The City of Calgary is continually making operational improvements to enhance safety for Transit riders and the broader Calgary community. This is a 

weekly update to critical indicators of safety for Calgarians. Transit riders are reminded that they can discreetly report immediate safety or security concerns by sending a text to 

74100. Staff will assist and dispatch officers, if needed. 
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Wins of the Week | Highlights, Successes & Milestones 

• A joint operation with Calgary Police Service (CPS) resulted in an additional 6 officers on duty during the overnight (2200-

0600hrs) shift Thursday through Saturday, with one peace officer partnered with one police officer working on our system. 

A total of 12 security guards were patrolling the system this week, covering morning and afternoon shifts. This number is 

regularly reviewed with the intent of adding security guards when possible. 

• The November recruitment class of 14 Transit Safety peace officers has reached the mid-point in training. All recruits were 

successful in passing mid-term exams and will graduate in February. 

• The Community Outreach Team and CPS are coordinating plans for inmates of the Calgary Remand Centre that will see 

them go directly into drug treatment centres upon release. In the past, releases from remand were made without supports 

or plans in place. 

• In the past week, the COT successfully worked with two individuals to identify sustainable housing solutions for them. This 

work was done in collaboration with partner agencies. 

Upcoming initiatives 

• In February, the next recruit class of 12 

transit peace officers is scheduled to be 

onboarded. 

 
• In the coming weeks, The City is looking to 

add additional security guards to help patrol 

the transit system. 

 
• CPS’ support for night shifts will also be 

increased. 


